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Full Text

The Forum decides to form a working group, including experts on statistics, to set
directions for future statistical work, including that of the United Nations Statistics
Division, and also decides that representatives from the Forum shall participate in
scientific meetings to improve statistics in this area of work, such as the
upcoming meeting sponsored by the International Association of Official
Statisticians meeting, to be held in New Zealand on 14 and 15 April 2005, on the
theme "Measuring small and indigenous populations".

Comments

The Permanent Forum has participated in the meeting of the International
Association of Official Statisticians. In addition, the United Nations Statistics
Division is collaborating with the Secretariat of the Permanent Forum on its new
project to develop a web site as a valuable tool through which to disseminate
data on national/ethnic group, language, religion and other topics related to
indigenous peoples, which is expected to be completed by the Fourth Session of
the Permanent Forum. The Division website will be linked to the website of the
Permanent Forum.
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